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Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Office Box 480gj
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057

Writer's Direct Dial Number
.

.

September 30, 1980
*TLL 457

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Attn: Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Region I
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 2 (TMI-2)
Operating License No. DPR-73

Docket No. 50-320
IE Bulletin 80-10

We are in receip of the subject bulletin, " Contamination of Nonradioactive
Systems and Result'ng Potential for Unmonitored, Uncontrolled Release to the
Environment", and are presently performing the required evaluations. It is
anticipated that the response to this bulletin will be ready for submittal
by November 30, 1980.

Sincerely,

. /

G . t. . Hovey
Director, TMI-2

.

GKH:SDC: dad

cc: John T. Collins
Bernard J. Snyder
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